
Dear IHS Board of Directors, Volunteers, Members, and Partners,
 
It is with heavy hearts that we share the unexpected and deeply saddening news of
the passing of our esteemed colleague, Allison Pierce, IHS Director of Transportation
Services. Allison left us on Wednesday, November 22, 2023, leaving a void that will



be felt by all who had the privilege of working with her.

Allison dedicated 23 of service to our organization, clients, and volunteers. Her
impact on our organization, clients, and volunteers was immeasurable. Her
commitment, passion, and unwavering dedication to excellence in her role were truly
commendable. Allison's leadership and expertise played a pivotal role in shaping the
success of our transportation services program. As we come to terms with this
unexpected loss, we extend our heartfelt condolences to Allison's family and loved
ones. Our thoughts and prayers are with them during this difficult time.
 
Allison will be sorely missed by all of us and her legacy will continue to inspire us in
our work. Let us come together as a team to support one another during this
challenging time.
 
Please reach out to the following contacts for programmatic support:
 
Kristie Robbins at robbinsk@ihsnet.org for volunteer driver
Sharon Williss at Williss@ihsnet.org for County Scheduling
Belinda Hoad  at Hoadb@ihsnet.org for Administrative needs.

Belinda M. Hoad, MBA

Belinda Hoad
Executive Director
The Institute for Human Services, Inc.

 

Institute for Human Services | 50 Liberty Street, Bath, NY 14810

Unsubscribe provider@ihsnet.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent byprovider@ihsnet.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

mailto:robbinsk@ihsnet.org
mailto:Williss@ihsnet.org
mailto:Hoadb@ihsnet.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:provider@ihsnet.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=3676b6b0-5084-4559-ac0e-fbd4f4d34123
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=3676b6b0-5084-4559-ac0e-fbd4f4d34123

